
PHF01 – Paul Buggins 

 

This previously ommited document does not change my views expressed during earlier 

consultations, but perhaps adds weight to my contention that the scale of the development 

proposed is out of character with the area.  

 

Additionally it does not change comments made during the EIP with the inspector  

 

Regards Paul 

Ref 777 

 


